
Hello children and welcome to 

Willow Class! 

My name is Miss Hodgson and I 

am so excited for us to start a 

brand new year together. 



What is your favourite book?

Butterfly Lion by Michael Morpurgo - it is a beautiful story and I love all of his books that I have read so far! 

What is your favourite film? 

I am a big Disney fan – I have seen Frozen at least 50 times! 

What do you like doing outside of school? 

I have recently taken up running, I spend lots of time with my family, I love reading and I love travelling to new 

places.

What subjects do you like teaching the most?

I love Maths and PE. 

What is your favourite animal? 

Elephants – my dream came true in 2019 when I was lucky enough to feed and wash some of these wonderful 

animals on holiday! 



Why I love teaching 

- I love helping inspire children and watching them develop a passion for their learning. 

- I find it so rewarding seeing the curiosity in all children and watching their confidence grow. 

- I love seeing all children progress in some way across the year and helping them to do this. 

- I love helping children to become the best person that they can be. 



Here are some of the other adults that we will be lucky 

enough to work with throughout the year. 

Miss Paterson 

Mrs Whitehair (class 
teaching assistant)



What children have liked about 

being in my class: 

– “She always models a piece of writing first to help us get started.”

– “She likes to tell funny jokes every day to make the lessons more interesting.”

– “She likes us all to have a laugh together.”

– “She puts lots of effort into our different topics across the year.”

– “When we come into the classroom, she is always smiling.”

– “She always uses simple methods so that it is not too difficult to understand.”

– “She always encourages us to do our best.”

– “She doesn’t mind if you make a mistake as long as your are trying your best.”



Here is our classroom: 
It may look a little bit empty in these pictures but by September it will 

have had a full makeover, ready for you all to enjoy!



I hope that you all have a wonderful summer 

and I can’t wait to see you all in September, we 

will have an unforgettable year together! 


